

Chamber of the Year 2013



"A Chamber of Connections"

August 18, 2016

Richard Devlin, Sheriff Otsego County 172 County Highway 33W Cooperstown, NY 13326

Dear Sheriff Devlin,

On behalf of the entire Leadership Otsego class, thank you for being a presenter at our program on August 17, 2016. Your participation was very much appreciated and the discussion helped to provide an overview to class participants of the work of the Sheriff's Office and important issues and challenges in providing law enforcement services throughout Otsego County.

We thank you for being a collaborative partner with The Otsego County Chamber and we look forward to future collaborations.

Respectfully,

Barbara Ann Heegan

President/CEO

Kelly Zack-Decker

Vice President of Member Services